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January 15, 2018 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 

Members of the school community are reminded that online feedback for the school review 
process is being accepted until January 22, 2018 on the website of the Newfoundland and 
Labrador English School District. 
 

Trustees will vote on the notice of motion during the public meeting scheduled for 1:30 p.m. 
on February 3, 2018. This meeting will also be broadcast live on the District website. 
 

Both the online feedback form and the live broadcast can be found at www.nlesd.ca. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Donna Miller Fry, 
Assistant Director of Programs (Western) 
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